Christian Church in
Oregon and SW Idaho
Regional Board Meeting
February 4, 2023 Summary

The board met with 26 board members/staff

from 22 different congregations and all 3 districts.
The Board met using ZOOM.

Financial reports with information through February 3, 2023 were
reviewed. Report received from Executive Committee about
progress toward selling a property owned by Regional Church.

All staff members provided reports of their work, some of which are
now posted online.

The Board heard reports from Executive Committee, Women’s
Ministry, Commission on Ministry, New Church Team, Commission
on Finance & Administration, Goals & Directions Committee, Anti-
Racism Team and Personnel Committee.

The board voted to support formation of a camps/youth ministry
committee with representation from all 5 of our districts.

The board voted to add 2 more people to the Personnel Committee
that will now work to bring a recommendation to the Board to call
an Interim Regional Minister. They will do this work with the
assistance of Bill Spangler-Dunning, Regional Minister of Virginia,
our region’s transition coach assigned from the College of Regional
Ministers.

The board received a partial list of names for two task forces it is
forming: One to do visioning about the regional church gathering in
2024 (10 or 12 now appointed) and one for a review of the regional
church’s governing documents (5 of 5 appointed).

The board viewed a video from the Week of Compassion
encouraging participation in the February 2023 offering.

The board closed with a communion service.



